
   
 

   

 

   

Orange Hunt Band  

  Winter Concert 

    Tuesday, December 18 
 

 

The band has worked hard to prepare for our upcoming winter concert.  

 

Following is important concert information: 

 

 

DATE:  Tuesday, Dec 18, 2018 

TIME:  2 morning assemblies (9 a.m. and 9:55 a.m.)  

(There is no evening concert, but parents are invited to attend 

either assembly.) 

 

PLACE:  Orange Hunt gym 

DRESS:  Concert dress (white shirt, dark skirt or pants—for both concerts)  

EQUIPMENT: Instrument, music (optional: a folding music stand, if you have 

one) 

We look forward to an exciting concert featuring our band and strings students!  

 

 

Eileen Fraedrich and Joe Denti 

Orange Hunt Band    

11/29/18 

We will have a band rehearsal during school hours 

on Tuesday, Dec 11, 2018.  

Please remember your instruments!! 


